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 April 15, 2013 
 
 
           TO:  All Enforcement Agencies 
 
SUBJECT:  IRP Update – Redesigned Rhode Island Cab Card 
 
On March 25, 2013 the Rhode Island IRP Services Office began issuing a redesigned IRP 
cab card to comply with the requirements of the Federal Motor Carrier Safety 
Administration’s Performance and Registration Systems Management (PRISM) 
program.  A sample of the new cab card is attached.   
 
If  you  have  any  questions,  please  contact  the  Rhode  Island  IRP  Services  Office  at 
401-946-0090. 
 
Please share this information with appropriate staff, including all road patrol 
enforcement.  Thank you.   
 

        Barbara J. Fiala 
        Commissioner 
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